
Dear Colleagues, 

It is our pleasure to invite you to the upcoming International Teaching Week (ITW’2026) which will take 

place between March 2 – 6, 2026 at Vilniaus Kolegija / Higher Education Institution (VIKO). 

International Teaching Weeks have become the biggest and the most awaited annual international 

event at Vilnaus Kolegija (18th next year!) 

Like every year, we are looking forward to hosting guest teachers from our partner institutions, who are 

welcome to come to VIKO for one week and share best knowledge and experience in their field with the 

students and academia of the 9 faculties of VIKO, as well as strengthen international collaboration. 

Apart from lectures, workshops to our students, meeting with colleagues, an interesting social-cultural 

programme will be prepared for you to let you get acquainted with our beautiful and vibrant city of 

Vilnius. 

Link to REGISTRATION FORM: 

https://forms.office.com/e/WH0yEEpBb4 

Please note that the registration closes on December 15, 2025. 

More information in the website: 

iw.viko.lt 

We will gladly answer to your questions. 

Vilnius and our students are waiting for you! 

With best greetings on the start of the new academic year, 

on behalf of the ITW’2026 organisers’ team, 

Sigita Leistrumienė 

Project Manager 

International Relations and Projects Department 

+370 616 24369 

Saltoniškių str. 58, 08105 Vilnius, Lithuania 


